ANNOUNCEMENTS

GYC 5/15/2021



The BOD has decided to lift all restrictions related to the clubhouse and grounds. We will continue to monitor government public health notices and guidelines going forward. As always, we ask everyone to be respectful of others and follow the current state health guidelines.

After using the deck, grilling station, kitchen, or any other of the club facilities, you are expected to clean up after yourselves so that others can enjoy them as much as you did.

Beginning this year, the grilling utensils will be cleaned and stored in the kitchen, rather than left outside at the grilling station.

ANNUAL MEETING

In order to allow more time for vaccinations, we are postponing this year's annual meeting until later in the year. This year's annual meeting will be held Saturday August 7 at 9:00 AM.

ANNUAL GATHERING

It's time to resume the annual gathering! We're scheduling it for the same day as the annual meeting. The gathering will commence Saturday August 7 at 4:00 PM, and will be pot luck again as it has been for the past several years.